

Dear OTA Students and Fieldwork Educators,

This handbook was created to support both students and fieldwork educators in having a successful and rewarding fieldwork experience. Northwood Technical College plays an active role in coordinating student placements at suitable sites, offering continuous support to students, and assisting fieldwork educators throughout the entire process.

This academic year I will continue my role as the Academic Fieldwork Coordinator for the OTA Program at Northwood Technical College.

If you have questions or concerns related to fieldwork, please contact me. I want to make the fieldwork experience a positive and enriching experience for both educator and learner. You may contact me via email or phone. I look forward to working together during the next academic year.

Sincerely,

Anna Polzin, COTA/L

Academic Fieldwork Coordinator

charby COTA/L

anna.polzin@NorthwoodTech.edu

715.788.7044